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November 10, 2010 
 
 
 
Xai Thao 
9800 – 253rd Avenue NE 
Stacy, MN 55079 
 
VIA EMAIL:  vuexai@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 219 White Bear Avenue North  
 File ID:  ALH 10-326 
 
Dear Ms. Thao: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 5, 2010, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
reviewed your appeal in the above-referenced matter and recommended a 3.25-inch variance on 
the openable height of the egress windows in the upper floor northwest and northeast bedroom 
and an 8-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows in the basement southeast, 

northwest and west bedrooms. 
   
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
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Mai Vang 
Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
  

  

  

  


